
Meeting Notice 
SOUTH DAKOTA COSMETOLOGY COMMISSION 

 
The South Dakota Cosmetology Commission will meet Friday, November 17, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. 
CST at the Department of Labor and Regulation Office located at 123 W Missouri Avenue, 
Pierre, South Dakota. Any interested persons may attend the meeting. To join the meeting via 
teleconference, please call the Commission office at 605.773.6193 no later than November 15, 
2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kate Boyd at 605.773.6193 or email 
kate.boyd@state.sd.us. 
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